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Anti- Bullying Week
Anti - Bullying week 2018 is being held 12-16th November.
In support of this the children can wear blue on Friday 16th November instead of their uniform.
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Attendance is looking fantastic at the moment, with every class just short of 100%, so a massive well done to everyone!

Classes who reach 100% are awarded 4 places on the attendance board, which work towards a target of a class prize.

Attendance week beginning 08/10/18:
Owls 97.1%
Hedgehogs 95.6%
Rabbits 95.2%
1A 95.8%
1B 94.8%
2A 97.3% 
2B 99.7% 
3A 98.8%
3B 95.0%  
4A 98.4%
4B 98.7%
5A 98.3%
5B 97.9%
6A 98.6%
6B 97.2% 
Update next week on this week’s attendance.





Parentpay
As you are aware all school trips, discos, Christmas performances and school meals are paid via Parentpay. Each child has their own account, and families with more than one child can merge their accounts on one so they are all in one place. 
We currently have 88% of account activated. Please see the office if you would like your activation code, so you can pay for things online.
[bookmark: _GoBack]We have sold out of school ties, so they have temporarily been taken off Parentpay. Once we get the delivery, a text will be sent out, and the payment item will be put back on.
Parents Evening
This will be held on Thursday 15th November between 3.30-5.00pm and 5.30-7.30pm. Appointments slips will go out the first week back after half term. Due to GDPR we can no longer sent reports home with the children, so these will be handed out at Parents Evening.
NSPCC Workshop
The meeting will be held in school on 15 November 2.00pm – 3.15pm and is for adults only. Don’t forget to book your place! 

PLEASE NOTE OUR NEXT INSET DAY WHEN SCHOOL WILL BE CLOSED – FRIDAY 30TH NOVEMBER 2018
This is a trust – wide closure day to enable off – site training for all staff.
Halloween Disco
Tickets are no longer available. Please note your child cannot attend unless you have bought a ticket.
There will be a list on the door of those who have paid, so if your child has lost the ticket don’t worry.
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